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Arpin International Group receives 2023 Commitment to
Excellence silver award from Cartus
February 09, 2024 - Rhode Island

West Warwick, RI Arpin International Group, a full-service moving and storage company specializing
in relocating government, corporate, military, and private-residential customers, receives the
Commitment to Excellence silver award for outstanding performance at Cartus Corp.’s 2023 Global
Network Conference. Cartus is a worldwide leader in providing talent mobility and corporate
relocation solutions.

Each year, Cartus recognizes members of its industry-leading worldwide service provider network
who have provided extraordinary service to its customers and clients. To be considered for the
award, a partner must distinguish themselves by achieving critical performance metrics.

“Our supplier partners are leaders in professionalism, work ethic, innovation, and commitment to
excellence and we are so proud to have such a strong network of providers who understand how
important each relocation is to the family moving,” said Eric Barnes, CFO and senior vice president
of supply chain management. “When serving our Cartus clients and customers, Arpin International
Group demonstrates the highest caliber of excellence every day. Congratulations on a
well-deserved win.”

As one of the longest-standing providers in the Cartus supplier network, we understand that every
move is unique. With over 123 years of experience, we've encountered many different operational
circumstances that help us to be an expert source of information and solutions for our clients.
Couple this with our extensive global footprint, and there is not much we don’t have experience with.
At Arpin, we strive to work as one with our RMC partners and their customers to share intelligence.
Consequently, we are frequently called upon as a source of expertise and have a knowledge base
that others can’'t match.

“We are deeply honored by the receipt of the Commitment to Excellence Silver Award from Cartus.
This acknowledgment underscores our unwavering dedication to excellence, innovation, and
collaborative efforts in providing exceptional value to our customers and stakeholders. We extend
our heartfelt gratitude for the trust and support bestowed upon us by Cartus, and eagerly anticipate
further fortifying our partnership in the times ahead,” said senior vice president, Stephen Crooks, of
Arpin International Group.

Arpin International Group is proud to be a part of Cartus’ Global Network and to have received this
prestigious recognition.
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